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SmartSiren® Platinum Siren to be Discontinued
In our continuing efforts to stream-line our product offering, 
Federal Signal is discontinuing the SmartSiren® Platinum Siren.  

The Pathfinder® 17-button model is the suggested alternative.
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Model # Description

SSP3000B SmartSiren Platinum 3000, Siren/Light Controller with 17-button controller, 100/200 W

SSP2000B-200 SmartSiren Platinum 2000, Siren/Light Controller with 17-button controller, 100/200 W

SSP2000B SmartSiren Platinum 2000, Siren/Light Controller with 17-button controller, 100 W

S U B S T I T U T E

Pathfinder® 17-Button Controller

•	 100/200 W siren and light controller with PA and noise-canceling microphone

•	 Integrated Rumbler® traffic clearing capability

•	 Integrated dual-tone capability when used with two speakers

•	 Optional FS Vehicle Integration/On-Board Diagnostics Integration (OBDII)

•	 Programmable timer feature

•	 Siren tones, PA, Radio Rebroadcast and Air Horn

•	 Library of selectable siren tones includes SmartSiren®, Unitrol™, and Powercall siren tones

•	 Horn Ring Transfer and Park Kill

•	 Backlit LEDs on control faceplate emulate SignalMaster™ directional warning operation

•	 Seven programmable inputs and twelve programmable solid-state relay outputs

•	 Convergence Network Configuration Software allows for easy customization of siren and light controls

•	 Two FS Convergence Network ports

•	 Standard voice messages available in English, Spanish and French Canadian to broadcast alerts. Custom voice messages  
available for an additional fee

•	 Five-year warranty

Model # Description

PF200S17B
Siren/Light Controller with 17-button controller, 100/200 W, OBDII integration capability, integrated Rumbler® capability and integrated 
dual-tone capability

T I M I N G

D I S C O N T I N U E D  M O D E L S

New orders for the discontinued SmartSiren® Platinum will no longer be accepted after November 30, 2021.  
Any new orders received must be for shipment prior to December 31, 2021. 


